
Visit www.selectspiritwear.com and select Valley View 

Elementary to view options and place your order.  Orders 

are estimated to arrive mid April and will be sent home 

with your child.  This is the last chance to get your  spirit 

wear before next Fall.

Spirit Wear Webstore
Now Open
Hurry store closes 3/22, order TODAY!

Any questions please email us at 
valleyviewptc@gmail.com


